
From:  Chris Pirone 
To: DMP@portlandmaine.gov; JF@portlandmaine.gov; JLT@portlandmaine.gov; 
JST@portlandmaine.gov; MES@portlandmaine.gov; Thomas.Errico@tylin.com; 
DSenus@woodardcurran.com 
CC: AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov; BAB@portlandmaine.gov 
Date:  12/4/2013 10:34 AM 
Subject:  Re: Munjoy Heights: Final submission for Dec 17th PB Hearing 
 
Fire comments: 
 
How will the units be numbered for 911 address purposes? 
If needed a meeting should be set up with Fire and 911 officer. 
 
The 20' access needs to be maintained at all times. This includes no parking(fire lane) and snow removal 
plan. These conditions should be placed in the condo documents. 
I understand this is a European street style and there will be different pavement styles but is to remain 
flush and able to withstand the weight of Fire Department Vehicles. As an example a fire department 
ladder truck sets its aerial ladder to the roof, it needs to deploy its outriggers to the edge of the access 
road, and road will be able to support this load. 
 
 
 
 
Captain Chris Pirone 
Portland Fire Department 
Fire Prevention Bureau 
380 Congress Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
(t) 207.874.8405 
(f) 207.874.8410 
  


